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Court Adjournment regarding proposed CER restructure 
 
The second court hearing for Centro Retail Trust’s (CER) proposed restructure was held in 
the New South Wales Supreme Court on 24 and 25 November 2011.  The Court has 
reserved its decision and the hearing was adjourned until a date to be determined.  
 
CER will continue to update the market as further information arises.  
 
CER will also advise of the impact on the timetable once known. 
 
About Centro Retail Trust (ASX: CER) 

Centro Retail Trust (CER) is a pure property trust specialising in the ownership of shopping 
centres.  For more information, please visit the CER website at cerinvestor.com.au. 

For Further Information 

Media: 
Angus Urquhart 
Hinton & Associates 
+61 3 9600 1979 
+61 402 575 684 
aurquhart@hintons.com.au 

Analysts: 
Michael Benett 
Deputy CEO and Chief 
Restructuring Officer - CER 
+61 3 8847 0089 
michael.benett@centro.com.au 

 
Investors:     
Centro Investor Services 
In Australia: 1800 802 400 
International: +61 3 8847 1802 
investor@centro.com.au 

 

 
Mario Papaleo 
CER Fund Manager 
+61 3 8847 0122 
mario.papaleo@centro.com.au 
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